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Enrollment Continues at SWOSU for
2008 Spring Semester
12.21.2007

Enrollment is underway for students who want to take classes during the 2008 spring
semester on the Weatherford and Sayre campuses of Southwestern Oklahoma State
University.

The 2008 spring semester begins January 10 at SWOSU.

Bob Klaassen, registrar on the Weatherford campus, said the university does have
online enrollment available through the SWOSU Web site (www.swosu.edu), so
enrollment can be completed anytime during the holidays. In order to use the online
enrollment system, a student must already be fully admitted to the university and have
no unresolved issues related to their enrollment.

For students who would like to enroll in person, SWOSU on both campuses will be
closed December 24 through the holidays and will reopen at 8 a.m. on Wednesday,
January 2.

Additional information about enrollment is available by calling the SWOSU Registrar’s
office in Weatherford at 580.774.3777 or the Sayre Registrar’s office at 580.928.5533.

http://www.swosu.edu/

